
Haytor View Community Primary School & Nursery 
Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high - celebrating  

Difference – enriching community 

Weekly Newsletter – 18th March 2020 
‘…..commitment to ensuring that all pupils are afforded the best opportunity 

to achieve is at the centre of every decision……’     OFSTED July 2017 
Chair of Governors: Niema Bohrayba 

COVID 19 – INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 
Devon Public Health have put together a website aimed at residents which 
brings together all the relevant public links to information about Coronavirus.  
 

This link is designed support parents to support in accessing the up to date 
national information which is developing quickly at the moment.  
 

https://www.devonnewscentre.info/coronavirus-advice-from-public-health-
england/  
 

COVID 19 - TRAVEL  ABROAD DURING THE EASTER BREAK 
Most recent guidance from the Foreign Commonwealth Office (FCO) advises that British nationals should 
avoid all non-essential foreign travel for the next 30 days. With this in mind we would ask that notify us should 
you choose to travel abroad during the Easter break in order that we can ensure that the necessary 
precautions are taken upon your return.  
 

COVID 19 – THANK-YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING AND PATIENCE 
Thank-you for your continued understanding and patience this week – these are genuinely unprecedented 
times and as a school we are keen to do our best for the community we serve but need to balance this with 
the consideration of the safety and welfare of everyone working in the school. We are grateful for the way in 
which people have waited for us to share our responses to the ongoing changes. Be assured we will always 
seek to keep you in the picture as developments occur and be here when we can.  
 

FAREWELL AND THE BEST OF WISHES 
Mr Worth has decided that this half term will be his last at Haytor View as he seeks 
out new opportunities to further his career.  
 
We would like to thank Mr Worth for the role he has played in Key Stage 2 over the 
last few years. He was a member of our team who was valued by children, 
parents and colleagues.  
 
We wish him well as he pursues new opportunities. 

PARENT QUESTIONNAIRES  
The draw for the £50 Argos voucher will take place in our final Celebration Assembly 

this term on Friday 27th March – please make sure you return your questionnaire to 
be in with a chance of winning the voucher. 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
Friday 27th March – Last Day of Spring Term  
Tuesday 14th April  - First day of Summer Term   
8th May – Bank Holiday 
25th May – 29th May inclusive – Half Term 
2nd July – Non Pupil Day 
22nd July – Last Day of Summer Term 



ANNUAL HAYTOR VIEW BAKE OFF 2020 
Please make sure that your cakes are in school for judging by 9am on 
Thursday 26th March following which they will be sold at an after-school cake sale 
and enjoyed by all! 
 
Prizes will be awarded in our last assembly of the term on Friday  
27th March at 9am 
 

GET BAKING! 
 

GREEN TOKEN FUNDING - ASDA  
We have entered the final month when our school is one of the projects 
highlighted by Asda in their ‘Green Token Competition’.  
What does that mean? It means you need to continue to spread the word 
and get all of your friends, family and others to make sure that they drop their 
Green Token into the Haytor View box every time that they g o shopping at 
Asda, Newton Abbot over the next few weeks in March. With the prospect of 
some great funding coming our way if we can be first or second when the 
tokens are totalled, we really need your help! Not long left now! 
 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS 
As part of our Social and Emotional Aspects of Learning the whole school are thinking 
about ‘SEAL – Good to Be Me’. Our Community Celebration on Friday at 9.00am in the 

school hall will shine the spotlight on the following celebration of our Core Offer: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘I am keen to talk about my learning’ 
 

 
 

 Mrs Galling has nominated Aaliyah from Year 4 
 Mr Hampton has nominated Ellen in Year 5 
 Mrs Penn has nominated Lucas in Foundation 
 Miss Hall has nominated Iris in Year 1 
 
 

LOST PROPERTY 
Our lost property is overflowing at present and we are keen to reunite 'lost' items with their 
owners before we finish for the Easter break.  
 

Come in and have a look as any remaining items will be taken to a charity shop. Thanks. 

THAT FOODBANK 
The school has strong links with the foodbank – the school community was recognised at Harvest Time as 
being one of the strongest contributors to their stocks. In more difficult times they are there for everyone, both 
online at www.thatfoodbank.com, and are located at the end of Queensway - 8 Queensway House, 
Queensway, Buckland, Newton Abbot, TQ12 4BA Tel: 01626  437310.  
Feel free to contact  them direct or speak to us if you would like an introduction to the service – please don’t 
wait until you are going short – having food provided can ease pressure in other areas of household costs too.  
 
 

SAFEGUARDING – EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY 
Concerned about a child? If you have serious concerns about a child or young person, or if you need help 
parenting your child you can call 0345 155 1071 or email mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk. Out of hours please 
call 0845 6000 388. If it is an emergency dial 999. 
 

 
 Mr Whitty has nominated Bailey in Year 3 
 Mrs Cousins has nominated Jaymie-Jo in Year 4 
 Miss Shopland has nominated Amelia in Year 5 
 Mr Hankin has nominated Rio in Year 6 
 Miss Cameron has nominated Isabelle in Year 1 

 


